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Quality of Life for Seniors 

DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 

Spring is arriving! Such a weird winter we have had this 

year. Don’t sleep on it yet, though. Mother Nature always 

has a way of storming back in.  And the constant thawing 

and freezing has made for slick roads and parking lots. Keep 

wearing your cleats to avoid those falls. 

Our Valentine’s Dinner was another big hit this year. Big 

thanks to Seth Malone for adding musical entertainment to 

our event. And Kudos to Bill Lockner and Jonathan for an 

amazing meal! 

We brought in Timi Tullis again this year to provide training 

to our Board of Directors.  As always, a lot of great              

information was taught to our Board members and            

administration personnel. We look forward to her return 

next year. 

On deck this month, we are planning another fundraising       

dinner. The North Road Legends dinner promises to be a 

fun filled night of stories about life in Nikiski along with  

dinner service. 

Also, don’t miss out on Corned Beef & Cabbage on St.      

Patrick’s Day, Monday March 17th! 

If you are curious about why we are having numerous small 

fundraisers this year, we have decided to move our Annual  

fundraiser to the Spring. Since we didn’t want to schedule 

the upcoming one so close to our last one, we decided to    

inaugurate our new annual fundraiser in May of 2026. The 

mini-fundraisers we are holding throughout this year      

support the Thelma McConnel Scholarship fund which we 

administer. Once we meet that obligation, additional       

proceeds will be used to continue supporting 

Senior activities here at the Center. 
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NSC Board                

Meetings 

3/26/2025 

@ 1pm 

 

Service Area 

Board Meetings 
4/23/2025 

@ 4pm 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Read 20 minutes a day 

and you’ll read 

1,800,000 words          

per year. 

 

An average American 

college graduate reads 

only 5 books in his life 

after graduation. 









The Sewing Group offers a monthly, 

free sewing class. The next project is a 

Lovely Potholder. Class is Tuesday, 

March11, 12:30-3:00 pm. Group  

member Rose Pilatti is teaching. 

Please bring your own fabric and    

supplies or use ours. All ages are    

welcome! 

 

The Sewing Group welcomes new 

members with any  level sewing 

skills. If you like to sew, please 

come join their group. They meet 

weekly Tuesday 12:30PM– 3:00 

pm. 





 

 





 

March’s Birthdays  



 



Activity Highlights 
• Silver & Fit: Mondays AND Thursdays @ 10:00-11:00 am  

• Sewing Class:  Tuesdays @ 12:30-3:00 pm 

• Yoga (via zoom):  Wednesdays @ 9:30-10:30 am  

• Blood Pressure checks: Wednesdays by Nikiski Fire Dept., when available 

• Crafts & Coloring Club: Wednesdays @ 12:30-3:00 pm 

• Pinochle: Thursdays @ 12:30-4:00 pm (Looking for experienced players!) 

• Bible Study: Thursdays @ 1:00-2:00 pm 

• March 8th Bingo 

• March 15th North Road Legends Dinner Fundraiser 

• March 22nd Bingo 

• March 26th Board Meeting 

• March 28th Tax Prep 
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